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MR. CERDA: SOCIAL STUDIES 

Hello families of the 5th and 6th grade! We have 
completed our first remote learning quarter. To tell 
the truth, I am not sure who learned more, the 
students or the teachers. We are entering another 
quarter and with our new information on how to 
learn and with our new abilities, we are going to 
advance in our abilities and new learning 
opportunities. A few things you can do to ensure 
that your student has an opportunity to learn. 
Please make sure your students are logging in 
everyday and staying for the entire class time. 
Also, if it is possible to limit the noise and 
distractions to the learning environment. This 
includes but not limited to adding to the distractions 
by wanting your student to complete tasks during 
the school day, cleaning up their spaces, doing 
household duties, or caring for small children. If 
you could please lower the television and music 
and the excitement of life, (there is a lot of yelling 
sometimes lol). I too have children learning at 
home. I understand the challenges and I admit, I 
am not supporting my children’s learning at home 
as much as I can as well. Though I am going to do 
my best. And I know you will do yours. Thank you 
in advance and happy learning. 

MR. SILVA: ELA 

During the month of November we will be bringing 
our Deep study of Characters Unit to an end. 
Students will finalize their Personal Narratives as 
well. We will also take some time to prepare for our 
next unit focusing on non-fiction texts. It is 
extremely important that all students are present 
and ready to learn. Please be sure to check that 
your child is completing all the required 
assignments. 

Mr. Madrigal: Math/Enrichment 
 
In math, the 6th grade students will be completing 
Unit 2 of Go Math! on Operations with Fractions. In 
our next chapter, the students will be learning 
about Proportionality; Ratios and Rates. 
Representing ratios and rates, applying ratios and 
rates, and percents. Please encourage your child 
to complete homework assignments and complete 
Freckle assignments. 
 
Ms. Lohens: Math/Enrichment 

This month in 5th grade we will be working on 
adding and subtracting decimals. Remember, your 
child’s daily attendance is important for their 
academic success. Please check Google 
Classroom and Aspen for missing assignments 
and grades. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me via email with any questions, comments, or 
concerns. 
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MR. KLAUS:  SCIENCE 

Your child should have received some extra credit 
work to complete by today. All Science and Health 

assignments should be completed by Thursday 
morning 11/05/20.  I will be making new student 
groups for the 2nd Quarter and students will 
change topics for their Science learning. We will 
continue Health class each Friday during the 2nd 
Quarter, starting on 11/13/20. Look for information 
coming about Teacher and Parent meetings on 
11/18/20. 

 

1. November 6th- No classes- Professional 
Development Day for Teachers 

2. November 11th- There IS school on 
Veteran’s Day 

3. November 18th No classes- Report Card 
“Pick-up” You will receive instructions 
from your child’s homeroom teacher. 

4. November 25th-27th- No Classes-
Thanksgiving Break 
 

                              

                      QUESTIONS? CONCERNS? 
EMAIL 

Mr. Silva 
dsilva@cps.edu 

Mr. Cerda 
bcerda@cps.edu 

Mr. Klaus 
CRKlaus@cps.edu 

Ms. Lohens 
dlohens@cps.edu 

Mr. Madrigal 
jmadrigal@cps.edu 

 

 



 

 
 

 


